
   Nine Mile Creek Discovery Point 

12800 Gerard Drive 

Eden Prairie, MN 55346 MEMO 
(952) 835-2078 

www.ninemilecreek.org                             
 
 

TO:    Nine Mile Creek Watershed District Board of Managers 

 

FROM:  Randy Anhorn 

 

DATE:  July 10, 2019 

 

RE: Lake Cornelia and Lake Edina UAA update and Lake Cornelia alum treatment 

feasibility study 

Background 

 

 Staff presented the draft Lake Cornelia and Lake Edina User Attainability Analysis (UAA) study reports 

(both the whole report and executive summary) at the Board’s June 19, 2019 regular Board meeting.  As a 

result, the board directed staff to finalize the study and to authorize the engineer to complete a 

feasibility study for a fall 2019 alum treatment on Lake Cornelia, and to bring both back to the 

Board’s July 17, 2019 regular Board meeting to act on. 
 

Request  

 

Accept the final report and the feasibility study for the alum treatment on Lake Cornelia, schedule a public 

hearing for the project and authorize the administrator to publish notice of the public hearing once each 

week for two successive weeks before the date of the hearing in NMCWD’s legal newspaper. 
 


